
WELCOME TO MIDDLETON COMMUNITY LIBRARY! 

Public Access Computers/Wi-Fi Policy 
1. Public access computers are available for use during regular library hours. If the user is 

under the age of 12, a parent or guardian must be present in the library. If the user is 
under the age of 5, a parent or guardian must sit at the computer with them. This 
rule applies for our literacy stations [children’s computers] as well. Please ask for 
extended time should you need it to work on school/job related work. 
 

2. There is no charge for computer usage. The fee for printing is 25¢ per page.  
 

3. Wi-Fi access is available 6:00 AM—9:00 PM. Please choose the “Middleton Public” 
connection to access our public network. This connection is public and does not 
require you to have a passcode.  
 

4. We also remind you that it is against our internet use policy to use our network for any 
purpose that violates applicable federal, state, or local laws including copyright laws, 
that interferes with or disrupts other computer users, services, or equipment, or 
attempts to gain unauthorized entry to other computing, information, or 
communications sources or devices (hacking).  
 

5. Parents are cautioned to monitor their minor children’s use of the internet. 
 

6. Users are cautioned to guard closely the security of personal information, credit card 
numbers, computer accounts, passwords, and other types of authorizations when 
using the internet. The Middleton Library is not liable for any damages sustained 
while using the network and/or equipment we provide to access the internet. 

 

 


